
NAME:____________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:__________________________________________________________________ 

CITY/STATE/ZIP: _____________________________________________________________ 

PHONE_______________________________ EMAIL:  ______________________________ 

Categories: [check the appropriate category—one form per photo—2 entries per category] 

(  ) FLORAL     (  ) ACTION    (  ) PERSONALITY 

(  ) ANIMALS     (  ) OPEN SPACES   (  ) ARCHITECTURE 

You must choose the category that is appropriate for your entry. Museum Staff will absolutely not 

discuss your photos or make recommendations to you about what category you should enter. We 

recommend that you be creative and think ‘outside the box’ when choosing categories for your pho-

tography. 

  $5.00 PER PHOTO ENTRY  

    ~WINNERS WILL BE DETERMINED BY A PANEL OF JUDGES 

RELEASE: By signing below, I agree to all contest rules.  If the photo contains a person, the person 

in the photograph hereby gives permission to allow the Sam Houston Memorial Museum to use this 

photo in any advertising media and to display the photo at its discretion.  I also understand that if I 

have not submitted the required entry fee, my photo will not be entered in the contest, and not up-

loaded to the Museum’s Facebook Photo Contest Album.   NOTE: Photographs of minors require the 

signature of a parent or guardian. 

SIGNATURE: __________________________________________DATE: ____________ 

SIGNATURE [person in photo or parent/guardian : ____________________________ 

Sam Houston Memorial Museum     

Exhibits Department/Photo Contest 

PO Box 2057  

Huntsville, TX 77341-2057 

(936) 294-1832 

www.samhoustonmemorialmuseum.com 

Submissions and cash payments are accepted by mail and by drop off at any entry point of the Musum Complex.   

  DATES TO REMEMBER: 

    Photo Entry Deadline: Sunday, Oct 1,  2017 

  Exhibit Opens to Public:  Tuesday, Oct. 17, 2017 

                  Awards/Artist Reception: Monday, October, 16, 2017 
 Photos will be available to be picked up in January 2018 after exhibit is taken down. 

 


